
 
 
 

Meeting in Luxembourg, September 2010 
 
The preparations for the meeting in Luxembourg from Thursday 9th to Sunday 12th 
of September started longtime before its beginning because the site in the forest 
Nelling near Rumelange had to be organized, as well as the supply in eating and 
drinking for almost 30 persons during 2 days. 
Thursday the 9th of September was devoted to work on the organization of the 
project: what is already done, what has still to be done?, and finished with a 
reception in the town hall with all the partners, the municipal council and the school 
inspector. 
Fortunately the weather conditions were on the side of the Comenius project (or 
perhaps thanks to Bernadette who lightens always a candle when the Comenius 
partners are visiting a church all over Europe), because the land art workshop in rain 
and mud wouldn’t stay in such a good memory of everybody.   
The 2 days passed in the open country, working the wood, iron, vegetation, leg of 
mutton and wine was a welcome change from the usual Comenius meetings. Everybody 
could demonstrate his craftsmanship and creativity, and in the evening all could look 
on a sturdy work. 
 
The results of this meeting are worth seeing, and even in winter the sculptures and 
works of art haven’t lost anything of their beauty and originality.                                                 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 


